
 
 
 

S.O.S. - Senior Oral-health Services is excited to announce a partnership with the North Carolina 
Cultural Change Coalition (NCCCC) to provide free preventive oral care training for your nursing 
staff. This initiative comes at no cost to your community and is designed to enhance the quality of 
care for your residents through improved preventive oral care. 

The NC Cultural Change Coalition (NCCCC) is dedicated to improving resident care through 
education and outreach. Recognizing the critical gap in oral care for nursing home residents, NCCCC 
has partnered with SOS to deliver this essential training. Your facility has been selected to 
participate in this innovative program. 

How the Program Works: 

1.​ SOS identifies nursing homes and skilled care facilities for participation. 
2.​ Facility administration signs a "Participation / Letter of Commitment" to join the quality of 

life education program. 
3.​ SOS provides three training sessions per year for nursing staff. 
4.​ Each session lasts approximately 45 minutes and can be conducted in person or via 

Zoom—whichever best fits your facility’s needs. 
5.​ Training sessions will be scheduled at various times to accommodate all shifts. 
6.​ SOS will collect outcome data, including satisfaction surveys and overall care 

improvement assessments, for administrative review. 

This program is fully funded by CMS, so there is no cost to your community. Additionally, the 
training sessions fulfill in-service education requirements while improving the oral health of your 
residents. 

Sign Up Today! 

Spaces are limited, and the enrollment deadline is approaching soon. Don’t miss this 
opportunity to enhance resident care. 

For more information or to enroll, please contact AnnMarie Miller at 828-337-6468 or 
inf@sosavl.com. 

We look forward to working with you to improve oral health for your residents! 
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